
REPORT OF STANDARDS COMMITTEE 
       
FULL COUNCIL 16 JULY 2018 
 
Chair: Councillor Opoku 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 
The report of the Standards Committee on 10 July 2018 requested that the 
Committee recommend to full Council an amendment to the Members’ Allowance 
Scheme for the period 1 April 2018 to 31 March 2019, following the appointment of 
two Deputy Cabinet Members by the Leader of the Council. 
  
MEMBERS’ ALLOWANCES 2018/19  
 
Following a discussion the Committee resolved not to recommend amendment to the 
Members’ Allowance Scheme for 2018/19.The Committee agreed, to recommend to 
full Council, that it keep under review the activity and outcomes of the work carried 
out by the Deputy Cabinet Member positions, and make a decision on remuneration, 
based on this information, in March, when the Member’s Allowance Scheme is due 
to be revoked and renewed 
 

We recommend to defer  am endm ent  o f  t he Mem ber ’s Allow ance schem e 

t o  March 2019, w hen t he current  schem e is due t o  be revoked and 

renew ed. 


